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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter
Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

This issue reports on the candidates standing in the local elections on 4 May

BALLOT
BOX

Local elections on Thursday 4 May 2023 - See who your candidates are
here

Today (Wed 5 April), the names of all the candidates who have put themselves forward for council
elections have been published.

For Goring-on-Thames, South Stoke and other parishes in South Oxfordshire, click HERE and scroll down
to 'Who can you vote for?'

For Streatley and other villages in West Berkshire, click HERE

Are you ready to vote?
If you registered to vote by 7 March 2023 — you should have received your poll card.
(If you haven't received your poll card, please contact your local council to check you are still registered

using one of the links above.)

If you registered to vote between 8 March and 17 April 2023 — you should receive your poll card during
the week commencing 24 April.

For both SODC and WBC - To vote by post in this election you must apply by 5pm on Tuesday 18
April.

Don’t forget - to vote at the polling station in this election you must bring photo ID!
A range of photo ID will be accepted, including passports, driving licences, disabled parking blue badges
and cards with a PASS Mark. Expired ID is acceptable, as long as the photograph is still a true likeness of

you.

For further information about any voting or election issues click the links above.

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use hews@genienews.org

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or
cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information
justifies a newsletter. If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to
Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you
either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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